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Summary: Investigation of BLM Natural Resource Specialist  

Report Date: August 3, 2015 
  
After receiving a complaint on the OIG’s hotline, we investigated an allegation of potential time 
and attendance fraud by a Natural Resource Specialist in the Bureau of Land Management 
(BLM). We sought to determine whether this employee misrepresented the number of hours 
worked and received pay when no work was actually accomplished. 
 
We found this allegation was unsubstantiated. A review of the employee’s time and attendance 
records revealed no fraudulent activities.  
 
We closed this investigation with no further action required. 
 
 
This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued internally to the U.S. Department of 
the Interior. This summary was posted to the web on August 20, 2015. 

 


